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BACKGROUND INFORMATION
At the meeting of the Strategic Planning Committee on September 16, 2010, members began discussions regarding universities offering academic programming in close geographic proximity to other state universities.  Chair Ava Parker indicated that, if presidents had concerns about such program or course offerings, they should bring the issues to the Chancellor.

Since that time, Chancellor Brogan has been in conversation with the presidents from (1) the University of Florida and Florida International University, (2) Florida State University and Florida Atlantic University, and (3) Florida A&M University and the University of West Florida.  The Chancellor will provide Committee members with an overview of the identified issues and an update on related discussions between presidents from affected institutions.
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